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Future Ready 
Program 

Overview:  
The Future Ready Program by Creating Coding Careers is 
designed to provide participants with a strong foundation in IT 
skills, making them ready to enter the tech industry. This 16-week 
program covers essential IT domains and prepares participants for a wide 
range of career opportunities in technology.

Bridging the Gap to  
Tech Careers
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Key Topics Covered:
•	 Digital Literacy and IT Fundamentals
•	 IT Infrastructure and Networking Basics
•	 Cybersecurity and Cloud Computing
•	 Project Management and Agile Methodologies
•	 IT Operations and ITIL Processes

Program Benefits:
•	 Gain a comprehensive foundation in key IT domains.
•	 Explore various career pathways within the tech industry.
•	 Receive guidance and support from experienced IT 

professionals.
•	 Perfect for individuals looking to enter the tech industry 

or enhance their existing skills.

Program Details:
•	 Duration: 16 weeks
•	 Schedule: Two weekday evenings and Saturdays
•	 Minimum Participants: 20 participants required, with an 

option to add additional participants.

Why Choose This Program? 
Ideal for communities and organizations seeking to develop 
a skilled IT workforce, the Future Ready program provides 
participants with essential technical skills, exposure to career 
pathways in IT, and a clear roadmap for further professional 
development. This program not only supports individual 
career growth but also contributes to local economic 
development by building a robust pipeline of tech talent.

Join the Movement
Cyber Proud is committed to transforming communities 
and organizations through tailored workforce development 
programs. We partner with leading training providers 
to deliver industry-aligned, high-impact education that 
prepares participants for the jobs of tomorrow.

Ready to Take the Next Step?
Contact us today to learn more about how Cyber Proud can support your workforce development goals.

cyberproud.org | 916-741-2848 | info@cyberproud.org


